
 

Stephanie Bates Memorial Book Drive! 

 
Pro Action is holding a book drive in memory of our friend and  

colleague Stephanie Bates. 

 

One of Stephanie’s passions was to make sure every child and every family had 

what they needed to meet their basic needs, overcome adversity, and grow.  To 

honor her memory we are holding a book drive to celebrate our youngest learners 

for the Week of the Young Child. 

 

Please drop off books or donations to any of our Pro Action locations,  

 or call 776-2125 ext. 303 for location details or assistance, now through April 30th. 

 
 

  

April 8th – 12th   


